

Ohio Board of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology

77 South High Street, Suite 1659 Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108

Telephone: 614-466-3145 Fax: 614-995-2286 E-mail: board@slpaud.ohio.gov

November 2, 2012

Paula Steele, Regulatory Policy Advocate Common Sense Initiative Office 77 South High Street, 30th Floor Columbus, OH 43215-6117

RE: CSI Review – Five Year Rule Review-2012 (OAC 4753-8-01, 4753-8-03, 4753-8-05, 4753-9-01, 4753-10-01, 4753-10-02, 4753-10-04, 4753-10-05, 4753-10-06)

Dear Ms. Steele:

This correspondence will acknowledge receipt of your memorandum reviewing the Business Impact Analysis (BIA) we submitted for Ohio Administrative Code sections 4753-8-01, 4753-8-03, 4753-8-05, 4753-9-01, 4753-10-01, 4753-10-02, 4753-10-04, 4753-10-05, and 4753-10-06. On behalf of the Board, I have completed our review of your final recommendations, in which no additional changes to the rule were proposed.

We will proceed to file the proposed rule with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). We anticipate scheduling a formal rules hearing during our board meeting on December 4, 2012, with an effective date planned for early 2013.

We appreciate the opportunity to work with you on this rule package. We look forward to working with your office again in the very near future, as we prepare BIAs for other rules under review.

If there are any questions, please feel free to let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Gregg-B. Thornton, Esq.

Executive Director

cc: Mark Hamlin

Dr. Helene Levenfus, Board Chairperson